
 

 

February 14, 2013 

 

Rep. Margaret Doherty and Members of the House Committee on Business and Labor 

State Capitol  

Salem, OR 

 

Re: HB 2214 

 

Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Oregon State Bar in support of HB 2214. The State Board of Tax 

Practitioners reached out to the bar for comment on this legislation. We have reviewed the bill, 

understand the need for it and support the proposed change. 

 

Thank you for taking our views into account. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Matthew Kehoe 

Chair, Oregon State Bar Public Affairs Committee  

 


